
From: Leo Burns  
Sent: Saturday, April 1, 2023 6:57:31 PM 
To: Adam Loraine <aloraine@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: 25th Ave.Proposal  
  
Dear Neighborhood Council Member, Adam Lorraine and all other Council Members,  We are quite 
distressed to learn of the Proposed General Plan Land Use and Heights for our 25th Avenue Area.  It 
seems very odd that nobody has contacted the neighbors(who would be directly affected by this drastic 
change in our neighborhood) about the proposal to override Measure Y.  Now, just two days before the 
proposal will be brought up at a City Council Meeting, a kind neighbor has told us about this 
proposal.  Why were we not notified about this proposal and that it will be discussed without proper 
notice?  It is very wrong of the City Council not to keep their constituents aware of what they are 
planning for our neighborhood, 
Therefore, please table discussion on this proposal until neighbors on 22nd, 23rd, 24th, 25th, 26th, 27th, 
Buena Vista and Isabelle Avenues; Flores, Garfield, Edison and Hacienda Streets; Portola Drive; Delmar 
Way; Mary Lu and LuluBelle Lanes and 26th Place have been thoroughly informed about this proposed 
change to their neighborhood. 
Thank you for your consideration.  With great concern,  Leo and Joyce Burns  
 
                                                                                          

 

 



 



 




